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 During this time there have been three head teachers so far; Dr. O’Keane, Ms. Boyd and Mr. 

Ross. There were many depute head teachers through this time. During this time, there 

were many different teachers who worked in the school, below is an extract from the 

yearbook, with a little bit of writing from the deputes during this time. 

 

There were quite a lot of memorable events which 

happened during this time, a few photos during these 

events are shown below, which include the Duke of 

Edinburgh award, and numerous other awards: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


